
Budget Subcommittee Meeting – May 3, 2021 

 

Location: Zoom Webinar Remote Participation 

Attendees: Mr. John Froio, Mr. Leonard Iovino, Ms. Toni Mertz, Superintendent John Oteri, Ms. 
Jennifer Spadafora, Mr. Adam Weldai 

Meeting called to order at 5:00pm 

 

Agenda  

 

1. NRT Contract Amendment 
 

Ms. Spadafora started the meeting clarifying that this discussion would be focused on 
the current NRT contract with an amendment to payments. Ms. Mertz explained that due 
to the pandemic, the Malden Public School district would be able to pay NRT at a 
reduced rate due to services not being provided. The reduced rate of 78% was based on 
guidance that came from the governor’s office, DESE, as well as the DOR. This reduced 
rate allows the Malden Public School district to maintain the current contract and have 
NRT ready to provide services when we return to full in-person learning. Ms. Mertz 
indicated that NRT has been receiving full payment for out of district students that were 
attending school in-person.  

Motion to approve the NRT contract amendment made by Mr. Weldai. Seconded by Mr. 
Froio. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Mr. Weldai. Seconded by Mr. Froio. 

Meeting adjourned 5:14pm EST. 


